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Patricia Stuart

From: CCH-ReturnNotification@wolterskluwer.com
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:10 AM
To: Patricia Stuart
Subject: 2019 Electronic Return Accepted by the IRS

Habitat for Humanity of Lake City/ Columbia County, Inc.,

You are receiving this e-mail on behalf of Odom Moses and Company LLP.

Your electronically filed Exempt federal income tax return for tax year 2019 has been acknowledged 
as accepted for processing by the IRS on 09/17/2020.

Your return was sent to the Ogden Service Center.

Your SubmissionID is 59999720202610320e04.
Your Client ID is HABITAT .

Do not mail the paper copy of your tax return to the IRS. It is for your use only.

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL.

We generate this e-mail automatically from your request to be notified when your return or 
extension is accepted by the taxing authority. We do not monitor this e-mail address for incoming e-
mail traffic. If you need assistance or have a question, please contact the firm preparing this return 
for you. Thank you.
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